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August 10, 2023 

 

Dear KSD Families, 

The beginning of a new school year is just around the corner. I hope that your summer continues 

to be relaxing, filled with fun and good health! As we prepare for the new school year, I wish to 

welcome all of our students back to school and extend a special welcome to our new students and 

our Kindergarteners! 

Each year is important to the growth, development and learning of our students and we know that 

we cannot do it alone. Our families and community are very much a part of what we do in our 

classrooms and in our district and we value this partnership! Together, we have endless 

opportunities to make a positive impact on the lives of students and as families and caregivers, 

your support and presence is vital to this. Here are a few ways you can support your child. 

Connect with our schools and your child’s teachers. Communicating with the school to   

monitor your child’s progress can help to ensure they stay on track and don’t fall behind. 

Encourage your child to attend school every day. When our students are not at school, they miss 

out on important learning to help them be successful each day. 

Have conversations with your child about being positive and productive inside and outside 

of the classroom. You play an important role in establishing and supporting high expectations for 

behaviors for your children while they are in school and out in the community. 

Fall is such a wonderful time of year with the leaves changing, crisp mornings, the celebration of 

harvest and the welcoming of another school year.  I personally look forward to meeting all our 

children and our families, and as a district, we look forward to serving the students and families of 

Kahlotus and making 2023-2024 a great year! 

 

 

 

Dr. Andie Webb, Superintendent 
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